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I oppose HB 2665. Price setting is not the job or OHA. If nurses want to make more $ 

then they can go work for an agency. Agency nurses should not be punished 

because staff nurses make less. There is a great need for temp staffing . These 

nurses are courageous, entering into an unknown building , working with people they 

don’t know , all because they want to help .    

 

Josie Alexander RN  


